
Faculty Handbook Committee 

Minutes 

Date:   January 25, 2010 

Time:    11 a.m. 

Place:  Dolan E244 

Attendance: Bob Kolesar, Dianna, Brenda, Marcy, Sheila.  Dwight excused. 

This was the seventh meeting of the academic year. 

Minutes from 11/11 and 12/2 were approved as distributed. 

The committee reviewed the draft of a letter Bob prepared to send to Bud Stuppy about rescinding 

charges made to faculty for the spousal surcharge.  The committee made some minor changes.  Bob will 

send the letter.   

The committee returned to the issue of clinical faculty.  The central question remains unanswered.    

Does the faculty want a two-tiered faculty system?   Karen Schuele wants to let the faculty decide on 

this question.   Do we want to have another hearing on this question?   Bob will ask the AAUP if the draft 

provisions are acceptable.  

The committee suggested one or two minor changes to the handbook.  The reprinting will proceed. 

Next meeting: Weds., 2/3 at 11:00 a.m. 


